
As many of you may know or have read in the news, Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger has 
ordered a furlough for California State employees effective February 6, 2009 through June 30, 
2010.  CalPERS has notified the District that they will also be complying with this order. 
 
CalPERS will be closed to the public on the first and third Friday of each month through June 
30, 2010.  This closure includes their headquarters and regional offices in Sacramento as well 
as the regional offices in Fresno, Glendale, Orange, San Bernardino, San Diego, San Jose, and 
Walnut Creek.  In addition, their customer contact centers will also be closed. 
 
CalPERS has developed a special section on their Web site at www.calpers.ca.gov where 
additional information and updates about the furloughs is provided.   The specific dates of the 
office closures are also listed on this site. 
 

http://www.calpers.ca.gov/

